
The Alpine School District (ASD) Gifted Services department will be conducting 8 sessions of 
testing for placements in the district A.L.L. classrooms for the 2014-15 school year. Any 
interested 2nd grader through 7th grader in ASD is invited to attend a testing session to qualify 
for a placement in an Advanced Learning Lab (A.L.L.). Testing for both Elementary and 
Secondary Advanced Learning Lab (A.L. L.) programs will be done on Saturdays, January 
11th to February 1st.  There will be a $20.00 fee for the testing. Go to www.alpineschools.org, 
to Parent/Students, then to Gifted Education and register on the homepage through Xpress 
Bill Pay. Contact Gifted Services at 801-610-8475 or staylor@alpinedistrict.org with 
questions.  
 


